
 

 

 

 

Subject:  Invitation to Open Evening – New Development of Affordable Housing and Football Facility 
Relocation of Virginia Water FC RU.24/0150 (runnymede.gov.uk) 

Dear Neighbours 

I am writing to invite you to an Open Evening to showcase the plans for an exciting new development of 
affordable housing and a state-of-the-art football facility for Virginia Water FC. The link to the planning 
application is here: Relocation of Virginia Water FC RU.24/0150 (runnymede.gov.uk)  

As a valued member of our local community, we believe it is essential to keep you informed and involved in 
the projects that shape the area we all call home. The proposed development aims to address two pressing 
needs: providing affordable housing options for local residents and creating a modern, sustainable football 
facility for Virginia Water FC. 
 
The Open Evening will be held on Wednesday 20th March at 7.30pm  at our clubhouse in Crown Road where 
you will have the opportunity to view the architectural plans and learn more about the proposed 
development. Our team, along with representatives from the architectural firm and local authorities, will be 
available to answer any questions you may have and provide detailed insights into the project. 
 
The new development will not only enhance the quality of life for local residents but also contribute 
significantly to the growth and development of Virginia Water FC. The football facility will serve as a hub for 
training, matches, and community events, fostering a sense of unity and providing recreational 
opportunities for individuals of all ages and abilities. 
 
We understand that your input and feedback are crucial to the success of this project. Your valuable insights 
will help us shape the development to best meet the needs of our community. We encourage you to attend 
the Open Evening and share your thoughts, suggestions, and concerns. 
 
To confirm your attendance or if you have any questions regarding the Open Evening or the proposed 
development, please do not hesitate to contact me via email at chairman@vwfc.co.uk 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to the Open Evening and discussing this exciting opportunity for our 
community. 
 
Thank you for your support, and we hope to see you there 

Best regards 

Dave McBride 

 

 

The Timbers, Crown Road, Virginia Water, GU25 4HU 
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